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TO:  Chris Cheng  
  Planning and Development Services Unit 
 
FROM: Christina Gomes, Solid Waste and Recycling Coordinator  
 
DATE:  January 9, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Site Plan: 327 E. Hoover Site Plan 
  Location:  #27 E. Hoover  
  Plans Dated:  12-20-18 
  Project Number:  SP18-053 

We have reviewed the above request and have provided the following comments:   
 

 

 
A. The raised planter bed extends beyond the footprint of the building, which would cause issues 

with the solid waste vehicles reversing from the facility.  Revise layout to eliminate this conflict. 
B. Please see the Traffic Engineer’s comments regarding the ‘Railroad Quiet Zone’, which may 

affect future Solid Waste Services concerning the entering and exiting of the development.   

 
 
 

   
 


